
 
 

INDIAN OIL CORPORATION LIMITED 
NORTHERN REGION PIPELINES 

 PANIPAT 

Ref. No. NRPL/P&A/P/Rectt./2012 

We thank the applicants for responding to Advertisement No. NRPL/P&A/P/Rectt./2012 notified by us 
in April 2012. 

Further, we would like to inform that the written test of the short-listed candidates would be conducted 

on 1
st

 July 2012 (Sunday) at Panipat and the same shall comprise Technical questions, questions of 

General knowledge and General aptitude.  

The call letters will be dispatched to the short-listed candidates by 11
th
 June 2012 and list of such 

candidates would also be hosted at this website. Candidates are requested to access this website for 

further updates. 

Queries, if any, may be addressed to recruitmentnrpl@iocl.co.in  
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